
DECEMBER 2021

Greetings Everyone

I pray that you are well.

I want to think you for your prayers and support during our mission trip to Cameroon.
The trip went very well! It was great to see familiar faces and reconnect after two years
plus due to Covid-19. We were able to share the toothbrushes and toothpastes with the
children in Yaoundé and Douala. The children were so happy to receive them. We taught
them how to use toothbrushes and toothpastes. They were singing and laughing,
enjoying the events we had for them. 
Jayden, the five year old, was so happy to receive the gift from the church. I discovered
that he and his family are active Presbyterians.
I’m always amazed how each of my trips is unique and so rewarding. Each time I leave the
mission field with find filled with such profound gratitude. I am thankful to be able to
help someone, talk to someone, and dance with someone. Spreading the love and good
news of Jesus Christ is such a honor. Thanks again your prayer and financial support.

Thanks for everything ,
Dr. Kerry Allison

God Is Love!

                           
                                 God Loves Us Forever!
                                 Dr. Kerry

 

                                

From the PastorFrom the Pastor

Session has updated our COVID Protocols.  Mask wearing is now optional .  We will continue
to make masks available.  This is subject to change if COVID cases rise.  The offering plate
will continue to be at the front of the Sanctuary. Traditional Communion or Passing of the
Peace will also not be restarted at this time.

https://www.facebook.com/First-Presbyterian-Church-of-Ferguson-137778206237616
https://www.instagram.com/faithinferg/
https://twitter.com/FaithinFergMO
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_XRxNBMLZrW5nfAqW3bDFA


CHURCH AND COMMUNITY 
EVENTS

UpcomingEvents 

Volunteers for Coffee Hour are
needed for the months
September and October




Church Events &Church Events &
Other InformationOther Information

You are invited to join us the
first Sunday of each month for
Communion in the Sanctuary or
streaming through our web site
at www.faithinferguson.com

Book Club 
7PM in Memorial Lounge

July 5: The Tattoist of Aushwitz by Heather
Morris (completed)

August 2, 2022: The Dutch House by Ann
Patchett

Bring your own snack and drink. Contact 
 Karen Schriefer at 314-522-6842 if you have
any questions. 

www.faithinferguson.org

www.faithinferguson.org

https://faithinferguson.org/
https://faithinferguson.org/


FACILITY USE REQUESTS REMINDER
If you wish to use space in the church building, you are required to fill out a Facility Use
Request form. Your request will need approval so that there are no scheduling conflicts.
Please contact the church office for the form.  Thank you.

Holly Turner
Administrative Assistant
(314) 522-8542

  InformationInformation

Don't forget to submit your prayer requests before services on Sunday mornings.  The
Prayer Request Forms will be located in  the offering plate as you enter through the
sanctuary door. Please complete your prayer request and place it on the communion table
before the service begins.  Dr. Kerry will read the requests from the pulpit so all can hear.

July Birthday’s
 

 3 – Zachary Bujewski
 5 – Stuart King
 8 – Courtney Cobb 
11 – Mike Schlobohm 
12 – Alvin Cobb & James Knowles
15 – Barda Dickerson & John Muench
17 – Heather Tallent
24 – Jerry Kennedy & Earlene Lawrence
25 – Joe Vrabel
27 – Maureen Kauten
29 – Monica Barks
30 – Kelly Cobb, Susie Owens & John Shugert
31 – Carol Bibko and Remi Koser



(If someone’s birthday is missing or incorrect,

please let the office know.)

SCHEDULE UPDATE

Holly's Schedule will go
back to 9am-1pm 

Monday - Thursday

www.faithinferguson.org

https://faithinferguson.org/




Visit our website, Facebook,

Twitter, Instagram, and
YouTube accounts for all of

the latest updates!



Rebecca Combs
Music Director

Lee Weltmer
Treasurer

Jodie Schlobohm & Karen Schriefer
Financial Recorders

Albert Harrold
Youth Ministry Coordinator

Laura Koser
Nursery Supervisor

401 Darst Rd, Ferguson, MO 63135
(314) 522-8542

fergpres@gmail.com

www.faithinferguson.org

www.faithinferguson.org

Rev. Dr. Kerry Allison
Pastor

Holly Turner
Administrative Assistant

Our StaffOur Staff

https://www.facebook.com/First-Presbyterian-Church-of-Ferguson-137778206237616
https://www.instagram.com/faithinferg/
https://twitter.com/FaithinFergMO
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_XRxNBMLZrW5nfAqW3bDFA
https://faithinferguson.org/

